
E N V I R O N M E N T A L  S E R V I C E S

LAKE ELMO WEST CONNECTION 
PROJECT UPDATE #8 – APRIL 11, 2025 
Open-cut excavation work is planned to begin in mid-April and 
continue through this fall. Open-cut excavation (example image 
to right) is a method for installing underground utilities that 
involves digging a trench to then place the sewer pipe into. Due 
to the shallower depth of the sewer, this method will be used in 
the eastern part of the project. 

Tunneling work in the current segment will continue through the 
end of April. 

Impacts 
During open-cut excavation work you can expect to see 
equipment, soil piles, noise, and an increase in vehicle traffic
to/from the site. We are actively monitoring noise and vibrations 
levels and will make every effort to minimize disruptions and 
reduce impacts on nearby residents and businesses. 

Eastbound traffic on Hudson Blvd. N. between Immanuel Ave. 
N. and Ideal Ave. N. will be closed for pipe installation. Access
to the site will also be through the western boundary of the Oakdale Village Shopping Center. Access
to the loading docks will be maintained.

Contact Us 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out via the project email or hotline listed below. 

Email: comment@LakeElmoWConnection.com 
Hotline: 651-302-3314 

mailto:comment@LakeElmoWConnection.com

